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Comments: How strongly can I object to logging old growth forest in this era of climate change. There should be

no further logging of old growth forest, especially in the name of "raking the forest floor" which is scientifically

ineffective, when home hardening should be the focus of our government funding. There is no need to cut forests

that are most effectively sequestering carbon, which our old growth is. Instead let us focus on home hardening

such as flame retardant roofs, vent screens and establishing a perimeter around vulnerable structures. The

government should be helping with measures that are within 100 feet of vulnerable homes, not logging far away

from homes to get a profit out of citizen's miseducation. Stop this misleading campaign to log in the name of fire

safety. 


